State of South Carolina Fiscal Year Spending Report
This form is designed to collect the information required by South Carolina in accordance with Proviso 117.21 of the appropriations act of 2022 and Executive Order 2022-19.
This form must be submitted to the state agency that is providing the contribution for the designated organization. The state agency providing the contribution should use this

form to collect fiscal year spending information from the designated organization.

Contribution Information

Amount State Agency Providing the Contribution Earmark name
IP280 - Department of Parks, Recreation, and Tourism l Downtown Beautification

| Organization Information Organization Conta ormatio

Entity Name City of Newberry Contact Name Jeff Wicker

Address P.O. Box 538 Position/Title Assistant City Manager

City/State/Zip  |Newberry, SC 29108 Telephone 803.321.3645

Entity Type Municipality

Acco g of ho e d e bee pe
Expenditures
Description Budget Fiscal Year 2023 | Fiscal Year 2024 | Fiscal Year 2025 Total Balance

Replace stamped intersections downtown. $50,000.00 $0.00 $50,000.00 $50,000.00 $0.00

LED signage at entranceway to downtown. $25,000.00 $0.00 $0.00 $0.00 $25,000.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00! $0.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00
$0.00 $0.00

Grand Total $75,000.00 $0.00 $50,000.00 $0.00 $50,000.00 $25,000.00
_X_Projectis underway ___ Projectis complete, funds are exhausted Project completion date
____Project yet to be started d start date Esti d completion date May 2025

Please provide a detailed spending summ goals that were accomplished, and how the expenses benefit the public. If project is yet to be started, provide an

explanation.

SCDOT completed their Main St. repaving project in November 2023, and the City of Newberry was able to replace four of the stamped intersections in the historic downtown district. The total
coast of replacing the interections was $107,848.00, $50,000 of which was the grant funding. The project improved the asthetic of the historic downtown district, and did so in a manner that is
much easier to repair in the event of a necessary utility repair below the intersections. The LED signage is slated to be placed at the City's new Arts Center site, which is located at the
entranceway to the historic downtown district. An RFP was recently issued for the Arts Center renovation and a contractor should be selected by August. The City plans to issue the request for
bids on the welcome sign this fall, once plans for the Arts Center's layout and design are clearer.

Organization Certifications

The Organization certiff ﬁhat the funds have been expended in accordance with the plan provided to the agency providing the distribution and for a public purpose.
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Organizatibn Signature

Interim City Manager
Title

Edward R. Driggers 6/20/2024
Printed Name Date




